
 
Boat Safety Sessions  

with Swimsation 

 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

The children in Years 3-6 have been working with the Swimsation swimming instructors over the 

past week and a half, learning about swimming skills and keeping safe in the water. 

 

We have been offered the opportunity to go to the Swimsation pool at Peninsula Primary School 

for a ​Boat Safety​ session. This session is free for the children, including the buses to get to and 

from the pool. 

 

The session is an hour long.  During the session, the children will learn about safety in boats, 

including the correct use of life jackets.  Children will be very well supervised by the teachers and 

the swimsation staff. 

 

Dates and Times​: 
Wednesday 20th February​                                                       ​Thursday 21st February 

10.00am - 11. 00 am   Rooms 1 and 2                                     Rooms 13 and 14 

11.00am - 1200 pm     Rooms 3 and 12                                   Rooms 4 and 15 

12.00pm - 1.00pm       Room 9 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school if you are happy for your child to 

participate in this very important safety session. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Heather Howe (Assistant Principal) 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Swimsation Boat Safety Session 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________ Room: ________ 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the bus to Peninsula Primary School to participate in the 

Swimsation ​Boat Safety session. 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________ Contact Number: _______________________ 

 

 
 


